
 

  

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC WITH REGARD TO MOTOR TRANSPORT 
SERVICES, CHOICE NUMBERS AND PUBLIC COUNTER 

 
 

Kwazulu-Natal Department of Transport: Motor Transport Services: Choice Numbers, situated 

at 230 Prince Alfred Street, Pietermaritzburg has experienced extensive storm damage, and 

emergency relocation of Choice Numbers is currently underway so as to ensure the safety of 

our staff as well as members of the public. 

 

Service delivery will be slow at the Choice Numbers Section as well as the Public Counter.  A 

temporary public counter has been established at the main entrance/reception area at 230 

Prince Alfred Street, Pietermaritzburg in so doing ensuring that limited services are still 

available to the public. 

 

Additionally the Motor Transport Services switchboard has also been damaged and is 

currently non-functional. All efforts are being made to replace the switchboard. 

 

The inconvenience to the public is sincerely regretted. 

 

 


